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23rd March 2021 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

I am writing to you with details of our up-and-coming Kahoot event, which is a live interactive quiz. After 

meeting with Friends Of Ryecroft Middle School (FORM), we decided it would be great to host a fun, 

community based event that would be fun for all the family. 

We will be hosting our Kahoot on Tuesday 30th March from 6-7pm.  All you need to do, if you have not 

already done so, is submit a preferred email address to office@ryecroft.staffs.sch.uk  by midday Monday 

29th March and ensure you can fulfil and follow the criteria below. 

 You will need at least 2 devices (charged!) – one to view the Quiz questions through the Teams 
meeting and one to submit your answers on the Kahoot app. 
 

 Download the Teams and Kahoot apps in advance if possible if using mobile devices/tablets. If you 
are using laptops or computers, we recommend using the google chrome browser for the best 
experience. 

 

 You will receive an invitation on the day of the quiz to a Teams meeting via the email you have 
provided to the office. In this email, you will receive a link which you need to click in order to access 
the Teams meeting and view/hear the Kahoot questions. 

 

 There can be more than one team in each household (bear in mind each team will need their own 
device) 

 

  Prizes will be given to the winning team and runners up. These will be given to the pupils in School 

to take home with them. 
 

  You don’t have to have your camera on unless you want to – but please be aware that if you do 

then other people on the quiz can see you and your environment. 
 

  Nobody except you will know if you finish last unless you tell them! 
 

  The quiz will last approximately 40 minutes 

We very much hope that you can join us for a bit of fun before we break up for the Easter holiday. 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact the school office and we’ll do our best to answer 

any questions you may have – it’s the first time we’ve done this on a large scale, so fingers crossed! 

Yours sincerely  

Miss R Baramuszczak 
Headteacher 
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